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School Development 2023-2024 

We are so proud of everything we achieved last academic year in our opening year. As we move into our second 

year of opening, our main school development priorities will focus on four main areas: 

• Ambitious curriculum 

• Inclusion 

• Pupil wellbeing 

• Staff development 

Every new year group is a change and to help you understand a little more about your child’s new year group, we 

sent out a welcome document last week, which is also now on your child’s year group page of our website (under 

Useful Information). On the year group pages of the school website, you will find more information about the 

learning that will take place in the Autumn term including the new Bookshelf texts.                                              

             Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Flu Nasal Vaccination Spray  

The annual flu nasal vaccination spray is 

offered to all pupils in Reception & Year 1 in 

school. This will take place on Monday 2nd 

October. Please complete the online consent 

form here, by 20th September. We have sent 

an NHS booklet regarding the flu 

immunisations If you have any questions 

please call 0333 358 3397 – Option 1 then 

Option 6.   

If you have a Pre-School pupil and would like 

them to receive the vaccine please contact your 

Health Visitor or Doctors to arrange an 

appointment.  

Woodford Primary School PTA  

The PTA would like to give a warm welcome to all new 

families to Woodford Primary School.  

PTA Year Group Co-ordinator  

We would like to appoint a PTA year group coordinator for each 

class. If this is a role you would be interested in, please email 

woodfordprimarypta@gmail.com to express your interest and 

find out more. 

PTA Annual General Meeting  

The PTA Committee are in the process of planning the AGM, 

where new Committee Members can be elected. This will take 

place the first week of November after half term. Look out in the 

coming weeks for more information regarding the AGM. 

Volunteering with the PTA  

Please email woodfordprimarypta@gmail.com to register your 

interest in volunteering with the PTA. Any help you can give, no 

matter how much, would be hugely appreciated.  

After a brilliant year of fundraising in 2022-2023, we'd love to 

have another successful year. This is a particularly great way 

for new Reception parents to get involved in the amazing 

Woodford Primary School community we’re all so proud of!  

Many thanks for your support.  

 

 

Important Dates  

19th Sept Individual School Photographs 
20th Sept  School Photographs (reserve day) 
27th Sept  16.30 Reception Curriculum  
  Evening   

For a full summary of dates over the year, 
our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Emergency Contact Details  

Please ensure that your contact details are up 

to date on the MCAS App.  
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